
Route 1, Box 275 
Yellow Springs, Ohio 45387 
December 243, 1967 

Phc.'t r/ 767-/5,41 Dear Harold Weisberg: 

Thanks for your letter. In view of your impending TV program in Cincinnati and of Thompson's book I thought you might want to see a study I did in consequence of Thompson's book that I passed on to Garrison. He might want to use it, but you should have it available too. I refrained from sending it to Thompson because it seemed advisible to have it come as ammunition for 
those best placed to use it. 

I realize that you or others may already know what I found out, but Garrison's office at least did not. 

I wish I could see you when you are in Ohio, but I am not able to get about much, so a trip to O4 ncinnati seems unlikely. You might phone me if you see fit when you are nearby:-or visit if convenient. 
Sincerely, 


